
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2017-108 
 MILWAUKIE BAY PARK – FINAL DESIGN SERVICES 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS #2 
April 2, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. The Milwaukie Master Plan notes improved pedestrian crossings over 99E. Should we expect the 
pedestrian crossings to be addressed in this phase of design? Will any improvements be folded 
into this construction phase? 
Answer: No improvements in pedestrian crossings over 99E are included in this phase of work.   
 

2. Are we allowed to include an appendix? If so, does this count toward the 15 pages or is it 
excluded? 
Answer: No, an appendix shall not be included with proposals.   

 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #2 
 


